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BULLETIN NUMBER #3 Approved:  01 / 11 / 2024 
 

 

TO: All Entrants – 2024 Shannons Adelaide Rally 

FROM: Jake Alker - Clerk of the Course  

 

BULLETIN NOTICE: 

1. Unregistered Vehicle Permits 

Section 2.3.22 of the Supplementary Regulations is updated, as follows: 

 “All vehicles shall be registered for use on public roads. Temporary Road Permits from other 

states are not valid in South Australia. South Australian Unregistered Vehicle Permits will be 

accepted, but The onus is on the crew to ensure all statutory requirements relating to the 

use of the Concessional/Conditional Registration or Temporary Road Permit have been met. 

The onus shall be on the Vehicle Owner to ensure the vehicle compliance.” 

_____________________________ 

Jake Alker 

Clerk of the Course 

_____________________________ 

Alan Vaughan 
Motorsport Australia  


